
From: Debbie Hoog [mailto:dhoog@fnbstaunton.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2009 12:34 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Special Assessment 
 
I am outraged at the proposal to levy a special assessment on all banks.  Community banks are 
the one source in this country that are able to help the people of their community in their 
community.  We have worked very hard not to be like the big banks and stay with conservative 
practices.  Assessing this fee will cripple many banks that are barely hanging on.  Why not take 
these funds from the pockets of the big shots who took huge bonuses out of the millions that the 
government provided to them for bailout, that we will someday have to repay.   
  
Debbie Hoog 
Asst. V-Pres/Holiday Shores Branch Mngr 
FNB Staunton 
618-656-5015 
  


